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CHRISTUS Spohn Health System is dedicated to the health and well-being of the community we 
are so blessed to serve. As such, we are committed to the Emergency Medicine Residency 
Program at CHRISTUS Spohn Hospital Corpus Christi – Shoreline for 12 years and beyond so 
that it is sustainable well into the future.   
 
CHRISTUS Spohn Health System is proud to work together with the Nueces County Hospital 
District toward a healthier community with access to excellent care close to home.  
 


